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Holiday hours for GO Transit service 
 

OSHKOSH, Wis., December 20, 2021 – The City of Oshkosh Transportation Department would 

like to remind residents that because of the city’s observance of the Christmas and New Year’s 

Day holidays, there will be no GO Transit service on Saturday, December 25, 2021 and on 

Saturday, January 1, 2022. 

 

Dec. 24 – City bus service will end early at 5:15 pm. The last trip for Route 10 service to Neenah 

will be at 3:00 pm. Route 10’s 4:40 pm trip, from the downtown transit center, will go only as far 

as Jackson Street and Kope Avenue. 

 

Dec. 25 – No bus service. 

 

Jan. 1 – No bus service. 

 

GO Transit’s office will be closed on December 23rd and December 24th, 2021, and on December 

31st, 2021.  

 

For more information on GO Transit, please visit www.rideGOtransit.com or call (920) 232-5340.  
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